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Chépter News

The major thrust of the chapter during the last month has been
the preparation of the Mineralogical Record's second issue on
Colorado., To date, eleven articles have been submitted for the
publication. These include such topics as the Sweet Home Mine,
museum cavity collecting, amazonite mineralogy, Table Mountain,

Mt. Antero, and an entire "Mineralogical Notes" section which
includes several new mineral occurrences in Colorado. The articles
have already filled all the available space for the issue and

it promises to be one of the best Mineralogical Records to date.
The executive board wishes to thank all those who have thus far
donated articles and or their time to this project.

The program at the last meeting was given by Richard Kosnar
on the Sweet Home Mine. All of us present were introduced to the
extensive problems associated with collecting outstanding rhodochrosite
specimens from this classic locality.

The next meeting will be on Thursday, May 10 at the Denver
Museum of Natural History. The meeting will be held at the regularly
scheduled time of 7:30 PM and will be preceeded by a board of
directors meeting at 6:30 PM. The program will be presented by
Marsha Taylor of Mobil Energy Minerals on zeolite mineralogy and
most specifically, the Table Mountain locality.

There are still some people who have not yet paid their 1979
dues. Checks should be made out to "Friends of Minheralogy" for
the amount of $10 and can be given to Carolyn Jones at the meeting.



